
 
Instrumental and Vocal Tuition with Hillingdon Music Service 

 
Dear Parent or Caregiver, 

 

 
Learning to sing or play an instrument can help concentration, confidence and 

coordination, as well as being an enjoyable way to develop new skills. 

If your child attends school in the borough of Hillingdon, we can arrange for them to have 

music lessons during the school day at their school. 

Tuition is available on a range of instruments including woodwind, brass, strings, drum kit, 

piano, guitar and voice. There is also the opportunity to play and sing with others in choirs, 

bands, orchestras, ukulele and steel pan groups. See more at: 

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/musicschool 

Fees and timetables 

Fees and charges are available on our website, including reduced charges for those who 

are unable to meet the cost. 

Lesson times are set by the school and our teachers to fit with their timetables – students 

will leave their classrooms to attend lessons. Most schools will operate a rota so students 

do not miss the same lessons each week. 

How to sign up 

To be considered for lessons, you will need to sign up for your school’s waiting lists for your 

preferred instrument on our website here. If your preferred instrument is not on the list, 

that means it is not possible to learn that instrument in your school. 

When a place becomes available, our teacher will contact you. To find out more and 

register for the waiting list, visit http://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/startmusic. 
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